
HB 274 -- Newborn Screenings

Sponsor: Brattin

This bill establishes Chloe’s Law that requires the Department of
Health and Senior Services to expand by January 1, 2014, the
newborn screening requirements to include a critical congenital
heart disease screening, using a test approved by the department,
prior to the newborn being discharged from a health care facility.


